Weekly Overview Year 5

Week Beginning: 9t January 2023

Words of the week:
We will be using the following words in our lessons this week:
e Aspiration

e Hopes

e Dream

e Successful
e Honour

e Education

Maths:
In Maths this week we will be learning about:

We will continue to have children in streamed groups which have appropriate learning
objectives for the children. These groups will focus on times tables up to 12 x 12 and
associated number facts.

ordering numbers with up to 6 digits and understand the place value of each digit; place
6-digit numbers on a number line and find numbers between; solve place-value additions
and subtractions with 6-digit numbers; understand place value in decimal numbers as
tenths and hundredths; multiply and divide by 10/100/1000 using a place-value grid;
understand place value in decimal numbers to 2-decimal places; place decimal numbers
on a line; round two-place decimal numbers to nearest tenth and whole number; say the
number a tenth or a hundredth more.

Problem solving using a variety of skills, including addition and subtraction. We will also
be able to identify whether an answer is correct by using the inverse. Problem solving will
take place during most Numeracy lessons. We will be looking at numbers that are divisible
by 2,3,4,5,6,9.

We will be continuing our ‘Alien Blast’ times tables and division calculations and
recollection skills fortnightly.

Literacy:
In Literacy this week we will be learning about:

We will be back in our streamed Literacy groups focussing on spelling, grammar,
comprehension, speaking and listening skills alongside drama.

This week we are becoming familiar with features of a modern day myth. We will
introduce the story, talk about what a dilemma is and identify a dilemma that we have
had that relates to the real world.

You will find that some spellings are repeated during the half term/term, this is due to the
fact that there may be misconceptions for some words e.g. to, two, too (synonyms) and
we want the children to be able to use these correctly and in context within a sentence.




Many of our weekly spellings fall in line with topics covered and provide cross — curricular
links across the year 5 subjects this week and other weeks.

Other:
We will also be learning about:

Music —We will be looking at our new piece of music which is Adele’s ‘Make you feel my
love’

Science — We will be focussing on the stages of life, from birth to old age.

PE — we will be focussing on ball skills which will enable us to play small games of
Dodgeball.

Computing — We will be looking at how to view and create a virtual gallery using different
types of software.

RE — Looking at and describing sources of wisdom within religion.

We will be continuing to observe E safety in all of our computing lessons as well as any
cross curricular lessons that include computing as an aspect.

Don’t forget it is PE day on Friday, children need to wear their PE kits to school on that
day.

We have also sent out reading records — all children’s log in details are in there. We will
check reading records every Monday and check for two signatures from an adult at home.

Contact:

Year Group Leader : Miss Biant

5 Ash Class teacher: Miss Biant

5 Elm Class teacher: Miss Shaw

5 Oak Class teacher: Miss Jose

If you wish to contact any of us please email the Year 5 mailbox
year5@pfps.havering.sch.uk or alternatively call the school on 01708555186.




